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From: Monte Rathbun <monterathbun@aim.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 31, 2023 6:56 AM
To: PCD Hearings
Subject: Opposition for Special Use Permit- Colorado Pumpkin Patch/ Colorado Kids Ranch
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Dear Mr. Howser, 

As a resident north of the Colorado Pumpkin Patch property, I am going on record to show my opposition to the request 
for agritainment activites.   

I have read all the letters, both in support and opposed, and have given special attention to those neighbors south of 
Highway 105 in close proximity to the Colorado Pumpkin Patch .   It’s my desire to 

support the seven (7) neighbors who oppose the permit, since they are most affected by this activity.  As of this date, 
August 31, 2023, I find only two (2) neighbors who  

have written to support the approval for a Special Use on the Chapman property.  

Monte Rathbun 


